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Dedication of New Facilities 
 

 

The Board of Education may, in its discretion, conduct a public dedication ceremony on the 

completion and acceptance of any new facility.  All expenses incurred for this program are to be 

borne by the school district. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Policy adopted: May 1, 2003 NEW FAIRFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Policy reviewed: June 21, 2007 New Fairfield, Connecticut 

Policy reviewed: December 4, 2008 

Policy reviewed: 


